July 19, 19086. Fror Oxford.

Dear Libmans-

1 have written to Aschoff telling him to let you know
specifically. It would be very good indeed of you to lock
after him. I am so glad to hear that work is going on 8O
satisfactorily at the Mt. Sinai. I hope to see you as 1
pass through about the middle of August.

Sincerely ‘yours,



